Application for the Gabelli School of Business Dean’s Council 

Academic Year 2014-2015
Name: 







Graduation Year:

Email​​​​​​:​​ 






             Phone:
_
EXPECTATIONS
If selected as a member of the Gabelli School of Business Dean’s Council, your active participation is vital to the realization of the Council's goals. The expectations of our student advisors include: 

· Attending the Council's bi-weekly meetings as well as a minimum of four GSB events each semester. Meetings take place every other Thursday at 5 p.m. in Hughes Hall, Room 313. 

· Establishing relationships with students and administrators within the GSB community.

· Actively participating and publicizing the Council's events throughout the year.

· Fulfilling the responsibilities set forth by the Chairs of the Council. 

· Remembering that you represent GSB with your words and actions inside and outside of the classroom and are expected to remain in good academic standing with the University.
1. Why do you want to be a member of the GSB Dean’s Council?  
2. If you were the GSB Dean for a day, what changes would you make?  What areas of GSB would you want to improve? 
3. How are you involved on campus? Please discuss your involvement in clubs/activities, etc. and detail any leadership positions/roles you’ve held, if applicable. Incoming students can share past leadership experiences outside of the University, as well.

4. When you began business school, what were your expectations?  How have they been fulfilled? What do you feel could be improved?

5. In your opinion, what is the greatest challenge that Fordham is facing today? 

Please email this application to Kosta Demopoulos, Dean’s Council Chair, at cdemopoulos@fordham.edu.

Applications will be accepted through midnight, Monday, September 22, 2014.
